
Year 3 Newsletter 

Summer 1 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Year 3 for the Summer term – we can’t believe how quickly the 

school year is flying by! 

As you know, Mrs Bye will be teaching the children from Monday to Thursday 

and Mrs Atkinson will teach on Fridays for this term.  We also have Mrs 

Johnson and Mrs Long working with the children.  

We have got another busy half term planned for the children so we thought we 

would let you know some of the things your children will be learning this half 

term. 

In English, we will have a theme of “From Mystery to Discovery” and the first 

book we are basing our work around is called The Mysteries of Harris Burdick.  

In Maths we will start the term by consolidating our learning of addition and 

subtraction and multiplication and division.  

Our topic this half term has a History focus and we will be learning about The 

Romans.  In Science, we will be learning all about Plants.  In RE, the children will 

be learning about Sikhism and in Computing they will be learning about Branching 

Databases.  In PE we will be learning netball skills to play invasion games as well 

as athletic activities. 

Please continue to provide your child with a piece of fruit if they would like a 

snack for morning playtime and a water bottle each day to help them stay 

hydrated throughout the day.  

Our PE days continue to be Mondays and Thursdays.  We would be grateful if 

you could check that you have put your child’s name in their jumpers, cardigans 

and PE hoodies so that we can reunite them with their owner if they go missing!   

Homework will continue to be reading, spellings and times tables. 

Our library time is on Wednesday afternoons.  If your child has finished their 

book they will have time to choose a new one on Wednesdays.  

We are looking forward to our trip to Ribchester Roman Museum on Wednesday 

21st May – please see the additional letter about this for more details.  



Please continue to look out for the school newsletters for any more information 

as the term goes on. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Bye and Mrs Atkinson  

Important dates: 

Monday 5th May – Bank holiday 

Wednesday 21st May – Ribchester Roman museum trip 


